
Students deserve a quality education based on an honest comprehensive curriculum.  They 

deserve to learn in equitable and inclusive environments.  Schools and students deserve the 

resources to meet ALL student's needs and have a curriculum that is shaped by educators, NOT 

politicians.  The curriculum should help students understand our history and prepare them to 

build a more equitable and inclusive future.   

 

Our schools must be inclusive and equitable. This disinformation campaign aims to stop school 

districts from teaching about implicit bias, developing culturally relevant pedagogy, and 

recruiting and hiring diverse faculty and staff. 

 

These bills are worded to seem innocuous and mostly “ban” things that are not, and never would 

be, taking place in schools. However, some vague and expansive language in the bills will create 

an environment of fear, preventing Ohio students from receiving an honest and accurate 

education. 
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